
TV FFA September Newsletter
The first competition of the year was the District 8
Forestry contest where the team brought the
hammer down to win first place. The team had 5
participants land in the top 10 in the rankings. At the
end of the month, 17 members on the team
triumphantly walked away with a secure third place
finish and brought home another banner for the FFA
chapter. Sophomore Jackson Staugh took off with a
10th place overall individual finish in the state.

This September we traveled
over to London, Ohio to attend
the Farm Science Review,
members learned more about
the agriculture industry and
careers in the field.

The Ag Soils team went to
Indian Valley to participate in the District 8 Ag Soils competition. There they placed
2nd as a team and will therefore compete in the state contest next month. The team
was led by Junior William Dearing and Senior Gillian Hockenberry who both placed in
the top 5 individually at the contest.

The First meeting took place September 12 at the ag building. With 48 members
present, the Tri-Valley FFA celebrated the beginning of the school year with a
cornhole tournament. Congratulations to our winners Conner and Cale Preston!

Upcoming Events

Follow Us on Social Media For More Info!
Website: https://trivalleyffa.theaet.com/ Remind Code: @TVFFA2024

Oct. 3rd Fruit Sale Begins Nov 8th Fruit Orders Due

Oct 12th State Soils Contest Nov 11th State Animal Management

Oct 17th FFA Meeting @6pm Nov12th Sub District Parli Pro

Oct 23rd-26th National Convention Nov 20th FFA Meeting @6pm

Nov. 7th District Job Interview Nov 21st District Parli Pro

https://trivalleyffa.theaet.com/



